
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 7, 2024 

 

 
Garrett C. Varra 

Varra Companies, Inc. 

12618 County Road 13 
Longmont, CO 80504

 

 

Re: Varra Resources Project 110 (formerly Dakolios Pit No. 1), File No. M-1984-036; 

         Administrative action (AD-01), Adjustment of permit acres per TR-06 

 

Dear Mr. Varra: 
 

Based on the revised Exhibit F and other information submitted with Technical Release Number 6 

(TR-06), the Division has updated our Permit System to reflect a permit acreage value of 18.93 acres 

for Varra Resources Project 110.  We accomplished this with administrative action, AD-01.   

 

The information that you and Jennifer Vecchi provided with TR-06 was sufficient to illustrate that an 

administrative error was made in the past, namely our system had 120.00 acres as the permit area 

when it should have been 102.56 acres.  This error was carried forward after bond release actions, and 

the recent permit area was incorrectly reported as 36.37 acres.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 601-2276, or by email at 
Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

Copied via email:  Jennifer Vecchi, Vecchi & Associates, LLC 

 
   

 


